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Funding our permanent home in the 

Historic University Heights Center, Seattle

This is an exciting time for the Northwest 

Boychoir & Vocalpoint! Seattle! In 2017, we 

plan to strengthen our mission by beginning a 

much-needed renovation of our space in the 

historic University Heights Center, the place 

we’ve called home for the last 14 years. 

After looking at numerous spaces throughout 

the city, we’ve determined that our University 

Heights Center location is ideal. This is where 

we want to create a permanent home for our 

organization. We have signed a long-term 

lease and will begin transforming our space 

to create outstanding rehearsal and office 

environments that match the professional 

level of our choirs, mid-2017.

The renovation of our rehearsal and office spaces presents a 

unique opportunity for us to bring our community together in one 

shared goal - that of building a place we are all proud to call home 

for years to come. We will have comfortable, bright, acoustically 

constructed rehearsal rooms, offices with natural light, and a 

welcoming space for visitors and potential new members.

Preparations are underway as we finalize contracts and work 

with architects, designers and builders. This is a pivotal time for 

the organization as we create a permanent home with functional 

rehearsal, classroom and office spaces befitting an organization of 

our stature. We’re fully invested and we invite you to join us.
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